
My dear Little Flower,

Music plays a vital role in our worship and 
liturgy, serving as a powerful medium to 
communicate and proclaim the Word of God. 
Through hymns and sacred songs, the message 
of the Gospel is not only spoken but deeply felt, 
resonating within the hearts of the congregation. 
Music has a unique ability to transcend words, 
touching the soul and making the divine more 
accessible. It brings our parish family together, 
uniting us in a shared expression of faith and 
devotion. In song, we find a common voice, 
lifting our hearts in praise and fostering a 
profound sense of unity within our community.
I am grateful that Giovanni Longo is joining our 
Little Flower team this weekend as Pastoral 
Associate for Music Ministries. I chose him from 
among all our applicants because I believe that 
he will do great things with us! Giovanni, I hope 
you’ll feel right at home at Little Flower, and I 
encourage all our parishioners to stop by the 
choir area this weekend to welcome Giovanni.

Your parish priest,
Fr. JC Merino
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